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SCIRT Cyclist Best Practice Booklet 

SCIRT have developed a cyclist best practice booklet that CTOC would like to see being 

used and that we are looking for industry feedback on. Ultimately CTOC will work to 

endorse this document as a best practice for use within the CTOC boundaries. 

Please find the booklet here: SCIRT Best Practice for Cyclist Booklet.pdf 

CTOC intend to finalise the booklet in the New Year should no substantive negative 

feedback be received by Christmas. 

Please send any feedback you wish to provide on the on the booklet to TMC@ccc.govt.nz  

Thank you in advance for your feedback. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Simon Harty   BE Civil (Hons) 
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 

CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 

A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
 

Email   TMC@ccc.govt.nz 

http://tmpforchch.co.nz/?p=495



